From: Jon Brewin 
Sent: 14 July 2014 10:46
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: NW Bicester Scoping Opinions

Hi Caroline,

At this stage, the main arboricultural requirement would be the need to provide 1 No Arboricultural survey and Impact Assessment in accordance with BS5837:2012.  

Regards

Jon Brewin
Arboricultural Officer 
Environmental Services

Environment and Community
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council
